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Enclosure 6 

Profiles of the Proposed Auditors for the Year 2025 

(Regarding the consideration of Agenda Item 6) 

1. Ms. Raweewan Chuenchom 

Partner 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

Certified Public Accountant (Thailand) No.7487 

(Never been a signatory on the company’s financial statements) 

Profile and Work Experience 

Working Duration 2005 – Present  

Membership in Professional 

Organizations  

Certified auditors approved by the Office of Securities and Exchange 

Commission (SEC) and the Federation of Accounting Professions 

Education Bachelor of Accounting, Ramkhamhaeng University 

Work Experience 2015 – Present Partner of D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

2005 – 2015 Audit manager of D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

Relationship or interest of 
transaction with the Company 
that may create a conflict of 
interest with the Company, the 
Company's subsidiaries, 
executives, major shareholders, 
or any persons related thereto. 

- None - 

Contact Information 

 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

316/32 Sukhumvit Soi 22, Klong toey, Bangkok, Thailand 10110 

Tel. 02 259 5300 

                    
 
 



Pilatus Marine Public Company Limited 

    

2. Mrs. Suvimol Chrityakierne 

Managing Partner 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

Certified Public Accountant (Thailand) No.2928 

(Never been a signatory on the company’s financial statements) 

Profile and Work Experience 

Working Duration 1990 – Present 

Membership in Professional 

Organizations  

Certified auditors approved by the Office of Securities and Exchange 

Commission (SEC) and the Federation of Accounting Professions 

Education Master of Accounting, Chulalongkorn University 

Bachelor of Accounting, Chulalongkorn University 
 

Work Experience 

 

2019 – Present Chairman of the Board, NSL Foods Public Company 

Limited                 

2018 – 2019 Independent Director/Chairman of the Audit Committee, 

Global Power Synergy Public Company Limited 

2017 – Present Independent Director/Audit Committee Member, TEAM 

Consulting Engineering and Management Public Company Limited 

2016 – 2018 Independent Director, Thai Oil Public Company Limited 

2015 – Present Independent Director/Chairman of the Audit 

Committee, Krung Thai Sugar Public Company Limited 

2010 – Present Managing Director, D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

1990 – Present Executive Director, DIA Audit Company Limited 

Relationship or interest of 
transaction with the Company 
that may create a conflict of 
interest with the Company, the 
Company's subsidiaries, 
executives, major shareholders, 
or any persons related thereto. 

- None - 

Contact Information 

 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

316/32 Sukhumvit Soi 22, Klong toey, Bangkok, Thailand 10110 

Tel. 02 259 5300 
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3. Miss Somjintana Pholhirunrat 

Deputy Managing Partner 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

Certified Public Accountant (Thailand) No.5599 

(Never been a signatory on the company’s financial statements) 

Profile and Work Experience 

Working Duration 1989 – Present 

Membership in Professional 

Organizations 

Certified auditors approved by the Office of Securities and Exchange 

Commission (SEC) and the Federation of Accounting Professions 

Education Master of Accounting, Chulalongkorn University 

Bachelor of Accounting, Ramkhamhaeng University 

Bachelor of Business Administration, Sukhothai Thammathirat Open 

University 
Work Experience 2011 – Present Deputy Managing Partner, DIA International Audit Co., 

LTD. 

1996 – 2011 Audit Manager, DIA International Audit Co., LTD. 

1989 – 1996 Accounting Manager, Plan Publishing Company Limited 

Relationship or interest of 
transaction with the Company 
that may create a conflict of 
interest with the Company, the 
Company's subsidiaries, 
executives, major shareholders, 
or any persons related thereto. 

- None - 

Contact Information 

 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

316/32 Sukhumvit Soi 22, Klong toey, Bangkok, Thailand 10110 

Tel. 02 259 5300 
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4. Ms. Chonlakarn Chrityakierne 

Partner 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

Certified Public Accountant (Thailand) No.10925 

(Never been a signatory on the company’s financial statements) 

Profile and Work Experience 

Working Duration 2019 – Present 

Membership in Professional 

Organizations 

Certified auditors approved by the Office of Securities and Exchange 

Commission (SEC) and the Federation of Accounting Professions 

Education Master of Business Administration (MBA), The Wharton School, 

University of Pennsylvania 

Bachelor of Accounting, Chulalongkorn University 

Work Experience 2022 – Present Partner, D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

2023 – Present Assistant Director, Accounting and Finance 

Department, Thai Oil Public Company Limited 

2022 – 2023 Return Refund and Risk Management Manager, Shopee 

(Thailand) 

2021 – 2022 Fraud and Risk Management Manager, Shopee 

(Thailand) 

2019 – 2021 Customer Experience and Payment Manager, Shopee 

(Thailand) 

2017 – 2019 Consultant, The Boston Consulting Group (Thailand) 

2013 – 2021 Manager, D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

2011 – 2013 Senior Associate, PricewaterhouseCoopers ABAS Ltd. 

Relationship or interest of 
transaction with the Company 
that may create a conflict of 
interest with the Company, the 
Company's subsidiaries, 
executives, major shareholders, 
or any persons related thereto. 

- None - 

Contact Information 

 

D I A International Audit Co., LTD. 

316/32 Sukhumvit Soi 22, Klong toey, Bangkok, Thailand 10110 

Tel. 02 259 5300 

 


